Republic of the PYilippines

Bepartment of Education

Region 1
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ILOCOS NORTE

NOTICE TO PROCEED

0 9 SEP 2022

GLORIA A. ALEGAR

General Manager

Joshua and Caleb Gen. Merchandise
Brgy #9, Sta. Angela, Laoag City

Dear Ms. Alegar:

The attached Contract Agreement having been approved, notice is hereby given to JOSHUA
AND CALEB GEN. MDSE. that work may proceed on the project; PB-011-2022- Procurement
of Supplies for Learning Resources, Lot 2-ICT Equipment-Printing Materials.

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the
terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation Schedule.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing both copies in

the space provided below. Keep one copy and return the other to the Schools Division of llocos
Norte.

Very truly yours,

JOANN A.%AG{QPUZ EdD, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent

Conforme:
By:

(Representative of the Bidder)
Date: ?/ /Z/ <022

“Ragsak ken Rag-omi ti Napudno nga Agserbi”
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